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 Our students in grades 3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th grade took their KPrep state tests on May 10th 
– May 16th.  This year’s testing theme at Lincoln was “Race to Win”.  Students 
participated in various learning opportunities leading up to their state testing as well as 
a KPrep Pep Rally the day before to kick off this year’s state testing. We were very proud 
of the students’ effort during the testing session this year.  

 
 

 We were proud to host seven different recognition programs at Lincoln at the end of 
this school year. The ceremonies were each very well attended. 

o June 17th – Three Preschool Recognition Programs  
o June 18th – Two intermediate grade programs  
o June 19th – Two primary grade programs   

 
 

 Summer learning at Lincoln Elementary School - Learning does not stop at Lincoln when 
summer time comes.  We will be offering a multitude of summer learning opportunities 
for our students this summer:  

 June 5th  – June 16th – Intermediate Summer School  

 June 5th – July 7th - 21st Century Summer Program  

 June -  Preschool Speech Camp  

 July 10th – August 3rd - Me and My School – (incoming kindergarten students)   

 July 24th – August 4th – Primary Boot Camp  
 
 

 End of the year activities at LES:  
o College and Career Day  
o Field Days  
o BIG Box of Books  
o Devil Sidewalk Sale  
o 1stAnnual Last Day Picnic in the Park  

 
 

 Several LES teachers are taking part in learning opportunities this summer. Including:  
 Kagan Strategies  
 Behavior Institute in Louisville  
 Science Curriculum Alignment  

 
 

  


